Sun'aq Tribe of Kodiak

We would like to request an extension of the comment period, because our Natural Resources
Department and Tribal Council need more time to review impacts of Tribal Member access to these
tidelands. We do not feel we were given adequate time to review this proposal, and thank you for

your consideration.



